
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

Redacted 
Attorney at Law 
P O Box 7443 
San Francisco, CA 94120 

July 10, 2012 

RE: Claim G605426 for Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Dea Redacted 

ANNA M. CABALLERO 
State and Consumer Services Agency 

Chairperson 
JOHN CHIANG 
State Controller 
Board Member 

MICHAEL A. RAMOS 
San Bernardino County District Attorney 

Board Member 
JULIE NAUMAN 
Executive Officer 

The Victim Compensation and Government Claims Board (VCGCB) received your claim on July 02, 
2012. 

Your claim is accepted only to the extent that it was presented no later than six months after the accrual 
of the cause of action. 

To the extent the VCGCB has jurisdiction over this matter, Board staff recommends your claim be 
rejected. 

Based on its review of your claim, Board staff believes that the court system is the appropriate means 
for resolution of these claims, because the issues presented are complex and outside the scope of 
analysis and interpretation typically undertaken by the Board. The VCGCB will act on your claim at the 
August 16, 2012, hearing. You do not need to appear at this hearing. The VCGCB's rejection of your 
claim will allow you to initiate litigation should you wish to pursue this matter further. 

If you have questions about this matter, please mention letter reference 50 and claim number G605426 
when you call or write your claim technician or analyst at (800) 955-0045. 

Sincerely. 

Government Claims Program 
Victim Compensation and Government Claims Board 

cc: Public Utilities Commission. Attn: Pouneh Ghaffarian 

Ltr 50 Complex Issue Reject 
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